
 
 

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification 
Invitation to Follow-up on Adult Acute Inpatient and Outpatient Psychiatric 

Provider Forum  
October 12, 2017 

 
 
To:        Adult Inpatient Providers 
  Adult Outpatient Mental Health Providers 
From:   Tamra Williams, Ph D 
  Deputy Chief Clinical Officer 
 
 
Re:       Follow-up on Adult Acute Inpatient and Outpatient Psychiatric Provider Forum 
 
 
On June 21, 2017, Community Behavioral Health hosted its annual Adult Acute Inpatient and Outpatient 
Psychiatric Provider Forum entitled “Creating Partnerships.” At the conclusion of the forum, attendees 
agreed to reconvene and further develop the proposed ideas related to improving collaboration.   
 
The focus for small group discussions at this meeting will be to develop a step-by step strategy to 
improve communication between inpatient and outpatient providers. We look forward to everyone’s 
continued participation. 
 
 
Date:        Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
 
Time:        12:00 PM – 3:00 PM  
     **Lunch will be provided** 
 
Location:  Community Behavioral Health 
                   801 Market Street, 7th Floor, Large Conference Room 
                   Philadelphia, PA 19107 
 
 
In keeping with previous forums, medical directors and directors of social work and utilization review 
are encouraged to attend, as well as any staff members you feel would benefit and contribute.    
 
Please RSVP by clicking http://signup.com/go/VsMcfgm no later than October 25, 2017. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 
 

http://signup.com/go/VsMcfgm

